
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/27/2015 5:23:03 PM
Subject: RE: First Baptist Tour

Nicole - can you make sure to delete our request when we forward it to you? I think you usually do....just a reminder. 
Thanks, KV

From: Priester, Nicole
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 5:18 PM
To: EddySouthard@schouse.gov
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Subject: RE: First Baptist Tour

Rep. Southard,

Haley passed along your scheduling request to have Governor Haley to speak to the group visiting form First Baptist 
on either April 23 or 30, 2015. I am unsure of the Governor's schedule on those dates this far in advance, but if the 
Governor ends up not being in the office, the group can certainly take a peek at the Governor's Office. Do you mind 
sending me an email a week or so before the group is scheduled to visit? I will have a much better understanding of 
the Governor's availability at that time.

Thank you! Have a wonderful weekend.

Nicole

Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 11:04 AM
To: Priester, Nicole
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: First Baptist Tour

Request from Rep. Southard.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Eddy Southard <EddySouthard@schouse.gov>
Date: February 27, 2015 at 11:00:25 AM EST
To: "'haleymottel@gov.sc.gov'" <haleymottel@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: First Baptist Tour

Haley, thanks for speaking with me about the schedule. I have talked to my wife and they would 
expect around 10-15 people. April 23rd or 30th would be

good around 2:00pm if the Governor would be available for 
one minute that would be great. If not maybe we could peak in her office and staff area.
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Thank You,
Rep. Southard


